
               October 8, 2020  

  
 
 The Association adopted a new rule that lock boxes and key vaults cannot be hung on the 
common property including balcony rails, or the stairwell hand rails. You are permitted place a lock box 
on your unit front door, but not to the exterior storm door. The Community has installed a lock box/key 
vault storage bar at each building. This is able to be used by all residents and Realtors. There is no cost or 
process of approval, but we do ask that you have identification on the box as to whom the box belongs to.  
The bars that were installed for the boxes are not visible from the parking lot. In order to locate them 
when standing at the lobby entrance turn right. Go around to the right side of the lobby. The bar is located 
under the overhang outside the elevator mechanical and electrical room on the right side of the lobby. The 
location is out of the element and protected from the weather. We are asking that everyone remove the 
existing lock boxes from the unapproved locations by October 31, 2020. We will remove any lock box 
and key vaults starting on November 1, 2020, if there is an issue resolving this matter, please reach out to 
Reanna at Keys Management and we will be glad to make arrangements to assist with the matter.  
 
  


